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To all NJAFED Members,

Governor Murphy has come out with his stay home orders for non-
essential businesses and their employees. See the attached executive
orders.

In my personal opinion the fire protection industry is an ESSENTIAL
business for the obvious reasons of emergency services such as fire
alarm activations, suppression system discharges, sprinkler issues to
name a few.

NJAFED has devised the attached letter for your use to have in all
vehicles should the need arise. It is not a legal letter just the opinion of
NJAFED in relation to essential or non-essential business.

With that said, | urge all companies to use common sense and only be
out for emergency work or to service those businesses that can remain
open as needed.

Use caution, social distancing, and disinfect all surfaces that you come
in contact with.

We are all in this together and will get through it together.

Al Fecci - President
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